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20190716 Queen bargaining update

We showed up for bargaining on 
September 4, on time and prepared, 
after Queen management had cancelled 
our previous session. Our agreed upon 
meeting time came and went, with 
no sign of management. They finally 
appeared at 2 p.m., two hours late. 

Management brought with them only 
a presentation about the retirement 
proposal they had given us the month 
before. They had no response on any of 
the proposals we had made more than 
two weeks earlier.

This level of disrespect is unacceptable —
and it betrays the mission of our hospital.

We’re fighting for a fair contract that 
ensures the Queen upholds its values: 
compassion, dignity, justice, excellence, 
and integrity. Living out those values 

requires adequate 
staffing, fair wages 
and benefits, and safe 
working conditions 
for all —  especially 
our long term co-
workers, who have 
given many years of 
service to our community.

We’re ready to negotiate a contract that 
meets those needs. Why aren’t Providence 
St. Joseph executives willing to do the 
same?

Our next bargaining session is scheduled 
for Monday, September 16. We’ve had 
enough with the delays and stalling. We 
expect to see Queen management on-
time and prepared to bargain in good 
faith around the important issues facing 
our hospital and our patients.

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Tyler Kissinger at (510) 883-3479 or tkissinger@nuhw.org.

NO MORE DELAYS — FAIR CONTRACT NOW!
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